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RESPONSE TO MEDIA SPECULATION 

 

Eclipx Group (ASX:ECX, “Group”) notes the article published in The Australian ‘Dataroom’ on 7 

November 2022. The Group dismisses the article’s speculation in relation to buyout talks and 

other matters as factually incorrect.  

As previously advised to the ASX, the Group re-commenced its buy-back program on 9 

November 2022. The Listing Rules do not permit share purchases under a buy-back program 

when the prevailing market price is more than 5% above the five day volume-weighted average 

price. In compliance with the Listing Rules, no shares were purchased under the Group’s buy-

back program on 9 November 2022. The Group’s buy-back program will continue today.  
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